

## FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE City of Duluth Communications Office

411 West First Street, Duluth, Minnesota 55802 218-730-5230 | www.duluthmn.gov | Don Ness, Mayor

For more information contact Pakou Ly, Public Information Coordinator 218-730-5309 or Amy Norris, Public Information Coordinator 218-730-4312

DATE: 03/16/2012

SUBJECT: Public Input Sought on Duluth's Ski Trails

BY: Pakou Ly, Public Information Coordinator

## **Public Input Sought on Duluth's Ski Trails**

[Duluth, MN] - The City of Duluth is hosting an information gathering meeting about its ski trails on Wednesday, March 21, 2012 at 5:30 pm in the Nordic Center at Spirit Mountain (9500 Spirit Mountain Place). The public is invited to share their ideas and concerns regarding the Duluth ski trail system. Public input will help assess the current usage of ski trails and lead to the development of a plan for future improvements. Public input on Duluth ski trails was recommended in the Trails and Bikeways Master Plan. The Master Plan helps establish a blueprint for an economically sustainable trail and bikeway system that moves Duluth towards being a top trails destination city in the Midwest.

For more information contact Judy Gibbs, Trails Coordinator at jgibbs@duluthmn.gov or 218-269-4712.

###